
 

 

June 1, 2025 
Product Notification – DOC # 1769661 
Affected Products: (All Materials) – Y210, Y220, Y230, Y240, Y250, Y260, Y410, Y420, Y430, Y440, Y450, 
Y460, Y013, Y055, Y070, Y080, Y090, Y100, Y110, Y630/655, Y655/670, Y670, Y670/680, Y680, Y690, 
Y6100, Y6100/6110, Y6110, Y6150 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
You are receiving this notice because your company has purchased the Part Numbers listed above in the 
previous two years.  
 
Nordson Medical will be updating the part prints for these products to align with our current standards 
which will allow for consistent measurements at standardized locations across the product line. These 
updates may result in changes to dimensions identified on previous drawing revisions.   
 
All print revisions will be completed on or before October 31, 2025. 
 
This is a change to product prints and dimensional callouts only. There is no change to form, fit, function, 
physical parts, tooling, or manufacturing processes. 
 
If you have any additional technical questions, please contact your Sales Account Manager or our 
customer service team at orders@nordsonmedical.com.  We appreciate your business and want to thank 
you for choosing Nordson MEDICAL. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Josh Curry 
Product Line Manager 
Nordson MEDICAL 
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